

## Republic of the Philippines

## Department of Education

REGION IV-A
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF QUEZON PROVINCE



31 May 2022

DIVISION MEMORANDUM DM No. 431\_, s. 2022

## LIBRARY HUB NOTICE ON UNRETURNED BORROWED SUPPLEMENTARY READING MATERIALS (SRMs)

To: Public Schools District Supervisors
Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Other Concerned

- In preparation for the Annual Inventory of the Library Hub, all districts/schools with unreturned Supplementary Reading Materials (SRMs) must return the borrowed SRMs including those used in the activity such as; 2021 Division National Reading Month Celebration (Title of the book: Papel De Liha), Hatid Dunong sa Kabataan ng Quezon, and Project BLAZER on or before June 10, 2022.
- Likewise, all are advised to check Unnumberred Memorandum No. 219, s. 2018 "Notice on the Unreturned Supplementary Reading Materials of the Library Hub from July 2008 to March 2018" and take appropriate action to return the borrowed materials stated therein on the aformentioned date.
- For any related concern, please coordinate immediately to the Division Librarian Mr. Ronnjemmele A. Rivera at 09063744946, landline (042) 784-0366 local 175 or visit us at DepEd Quezon Library Hub, Brgy. Talipan, Pagbilao, Quezon.
- 4. For your information and strict compliance.

ELIAS A. ALICAYA JR., EdD

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent

Officer-In-Charge

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

cid-librar05/31/2022

DEPEDQUEZON-TM-SDS-04-009-003



Address: Sitio Fori, Brgy. Talipan, Pagbilao, Quezon

Trunkline #: (042) 784-0366, (042) 784-0164, (042) 784-0391, (042) 784-0321

Email Address: quezon@deped.gov.ph Website: www.depedquezon.com.ph